
 

  

 

North-South Corridor 
Darlington Upgrade Project  
 

Bus stop 27 (southbound) relocation 
Main South Road, Bedford Park  

 
 
 
As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, bus stop 27 (southbound) on Main South Road, 
Bedford Park, will be temporarily relocated to approximately 300 metres north of its current position.  
 
The bus stop will be in operation in its relocated position from Tuesday 13 June 2017 until late 
July 2017.  
 
The relocation is required in order to construct the new southbound surface roads.  
 
Pedestrian access to the bus stop will only be available from the southern side (Flinders Drive). Access 
will not be available from Sturt Road. Please refer to the plan attached.  
 
Signage will be in place to alert pedestrians to the alternate access arrangements.  

 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team please contact  
1300 759 334 or alternatively email: enquiries@gatewaysouth.com.au    

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Darlington Upgrade Project Team  

 
 
2 June 2017 
 
#11556964 
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